PUDSEY

BOLTON ROYD

NEWSLETTED



AUTUMN TERM ONE 2025

Welcome back!

A new academic year.

What a joy it has been to welcome all our pupils back to Pudsey Bolton Royd Primary School after the summer holidays! The energy and excitement radiating through our corridors has been absolutely infectious and it's wonderful to see our community reunited once again.

Enthusiasm and energy

Our pupils have retuned with such enthusiasm, sharing stories of their summer adventures and ready to embrace the learning opportunities that lie ahead. There's something truly special about those first few days back - the buzz of anticipation, the renewed friendships and the sense of possibility that comes with a fresh start. Our Reception pupils are already starting to show confidence and our Year 6 pupils are demonstrating the leadership qualities we know they possess as they begin their final year with us.

Here's to a fantastic year ahead! Mrs Frost Headteacher

Attendance and lates

School are aware of the challenging traffic issues facing parents at the moment and please ask that families allow extra time for their journeys to ensure children are **in** school by **8.45am.** Missing the class welcome and starter activities means a vital part of the school day is lost and classes take longer to settle. This is detrimental to the learning of all children.

We ask that families join us in recognising how important it is that children attend school **every day** and that holidays and appointments are made outside the school day and not in term time. Many thanks.

Year group newsletters

Look out for your year group newsletters coming out next Friday.



PUDSEY

BOLTON ROYD

NEWSLETTER



AUTUMN TERM ONE 2025

PE kit reminder

Just a reminder for parents that on PE days, children are encouraged to come to school already dressed in their PE kits. This will save time in class and help with those frustrations at kit or uniform being lost during getting changed.

PE joggers are fine now that the weather is turning cooler and wearing a Pudsey Bolton Royd jumper or cardigan will keep the children warm and cosy too. Please remember to name these items as they easily get mixed up when children remove jumpers when they get too warm.

Swimming

The Year three children will start their swimming lessons on **Tuesday 9th September** (next week) so they can come with swimming costumes under their uniform. Remember underwear and a towel.

Events this term

- Sunday 7th September Check out our entries for the Scarecrow festival in Pudsey Park. One by Nursery and one done by the Forest School Club.
- Monday 8th September-Online Safety assembly for Y5/6.
- **24th -26th Septembe**r Y6 Buckden residential.
- Friday 26th September-Y3 TT Rockstar Day
- Thursday 16th October-Wonderdome for Y5 and Reception.

Contact Info

Phone: 0113 3862560

Email:

info@pudseyboltonroyd.org

